

KATHY HOCHUL Governor MARY T. BASSETT, M.D., MPH Commissioner KRISTIN M. PROUD
Acting Executive Deputy Commissioner

May 2, 2022

Jon Fish, Water Superintendent Minerva WD P.O. Box 937 Minerva, NY 12851

Re: Boil Water Orders - Lifted

Minerva WD

Minerva T., Essex County

Dear Supplier of Water:

This is to confirm that the Boil Water Order issued to the Minerva WD on April 26, 2022 in the Town of Minerva has been lifted. The Boil Water Order is no longer necessary based on full repairs to the system, satisfactory chlorine residuals in the system and satisfactory bacteriological sample results.

Your efforts to provide safe quality water to your consumers are always appreciated.

Sincerely,
Marline R. Martin

Marlene R. Martin, P.E. Professional Engineer 1